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NHS Officers

Bless A Teacher 

On behalf of NHS, we'd like to congratulate 
May's Bless a Teacher: Mrs. Harpster (with her 
high school helpers), SES; Mr. Noffke, SMS; and 
Coach Centers, SHS.

The 23-24 Executive Board for the Student 
Council has been elected. Congratulations 
to Mason Booker, Sergeant-at-Arms, Elise 
Fleming, Treasurer, Addison Brush, Vice 
President, Katilyn Kirby, President, Taylor 
Lingafelter, Secretary, and Sienna Casteel, 
Reporter.

Congratulations to the 2023-2024 NHS 
officers: President - Becky Cullen, Vice 
President - Ruby Haegen, Secretary - Kylie 
Dyer, Treasurer - Linnea Graham, Ser-
geant at Arms - Hannah Righter!

23-24 Student Council Executive Board



2024 FCCLA Officers

CIC Track Meet 

Student Council Cookout

NHS had a great time Thursday night assisting with the SCEF dinner!

Congratulations to the 2023-2024 FCCLA 
Officers!
President - Sarina Voegel
Vice President - Addison Brush
Secretary - Kya Allen
Treasurer - Linnea Graham
Outreach Coordinator - Claire Welch

A great night hosting the CIC Boys Track Meet tonight! Top 
finishers include:
- Brett Bushue 1st place pole vault
- Carter Addison 2nd place pole vault
- Brett Bushue 1st place high jump
- Aian Fryman 2nd place long jump
- 4x8 Relay 2nd place - Lehman, England, Hussong, Iacobazzi

The student council hosted their 
end of the year cookout to say 
thank you to the outgoing seniors 
and a welcome to the incoming 
freshman. Also, the turnover of 
officers took place to the 23-24 
executive board.



SHS Girls Track

Senior Sunset

New NEHS Officers

SHS Track is sending 7 to the IHSA State Finals!
Izzy Hay 1st Triple Jump 10.36m 
Cassidy Short 1st Long Jump 5.32m 
Sofia Nuzzo 4th Pole Vault 2.77m 
Riane Bear 2nd High Jump 1.42m 
4x100 2nd Booker, Short, Moore, Barrett 51.36 
4x200 2nd Booker, Short, Moore, Barrett 1:49.3

What started out as a gloomy day turned into 
a perfect one for Senior Sunset. The event, 
organized by senior Sydni Waidelich and 
Mrs. Badman, gave our senior class one last 
opportunity to come together before the sun sets 
on their time in high school. They played games, 
ate food, listened to music, and made some final 
memories on the football field.  It was a perfect 
way to end the school year after starting the year 
with a morning "Senior Sunrise" event.  It was a 
wonderful evening enjoyed by all! 

Congratulations to our new NEHS officers for the 23-24 
school year:
President: Ruby Haegen
Vice President: Becky Cullen
Secretary: Gracee Helton
Treasurer: Linnéa Graham (not pictured)
Reporter: Amalie Bear
Sergeant at Arms: Kiley Dyer



Boys And Girls Win Invite Meet

Girls CIC Meet 

Hay Signs Letter Of Intent

CIC All Conference! Most for SHS in 15 years! 
4th as a team!
1st place:
Izzy Hay-Triple Jump-10.36m 
Cassidy Short-Long Jump-5.25m 
Kharli Kelly-High Jump-1.50m 
4x100-Madalyn Booker, Cassidy Short, Alaina 
Moore, Jalexis Barrett 52.16 
4x200-Booker, Short, Moore, Barrett 1:50.23

Congratulations to SHS's newest 
collegiate athlete, Izzy Hay who will 
be playing basketball for Millikin 
University in the fall!



FFA Ofiicers 

Congrats to the newly elected 
2023-2024 FFA officers who were installed at banquet last night.

SHS Girls Track all ready to go to State! Live link for results! 
10 Field Events. 11:39 4 x 1, 4 x 2 at 12:55!

SHS Girls State Meet 



Mrs. Wilson Met With the Graduating Class

Senior Baseball Players 

Illinios Principals Association

Mrs. Wilson met with the graduating seniors that she 
had in fifth grade! She returned their time capsules that 
they worked on while in her class. There were many 
laughs, conversations about the things they included, and 
reminiscences of old times! 
Congrats to all of the 2023 SHS graduates!

A great group of senior baseball players 
celebrated today! Congratulations on 
four years and good luck in your future!

Congratulations to Paul Bates who was recognized by the Illi-
nois Principals Association as student leader.   Paul is an excep-
tional young man who is very well-liked, extremely intelligent, 
kind, and has a wonderful sense of humor.  He is involved in 
numerous extracurricular activities, both athletic and academic 
in nature, and is a leader in all of them.  He is first in his class 
with a perfect GPA despite taking the most challenging classes 
Sullivan High School has to offer.  Paul plans to attend SIUE to 
study pre-dentistry.  He plans to open his own dental practice.  
Congratulations Paul!



Track Award Winners 
SHS Boys Track held their Awards cookout tonight, 
where the boys received their letters and certificates, 
along with several other individual awards:
Team Captains: Cody Browne, Will Dawkins, Paul 
Bates, and Kyle Corkill
Most Improved Athlete: Kaden Guest and Kalvin 
Osborn
Varsity Points Leader: Brett Bushue
Redskin Award: Kyle Corkill
Congrats to all the boys on a great season!

Here are the Sr. T.R.I.B.E. teachers for the month of May:
Dawson Foster and Mr. Van Pelt: “He is always in an amazing mood and is 
very good at motivating you to do your work. He is always cracking jokes 
and making your day just a little bit brighter. He always cares about how his 
students act and complete their work.”
Will Haegen and Mrs. Stinebring: “She always has many funny things to say 
in class and is very in touch with her students.”
Tristan Ruppert and Mrs. Nichols: “Although it's been awhile since I took 
her class, she treated everyone with respect and kindness. She also helped 
me a lot with improving as an artist.”
Matthew Wesselman and Ms. Parish: “Even as a first year teacher in Sullivan, 
Ms. Parish has loved and cared for ever one of her students. She never com-
plains. She already shows the great qualities of a Redskin Teacher.”
We play Shelbyville in our first game of Regionals. Come cheer us on at 
home Thursday, 5/18 at 4:30. Admission is $5. Thanks for your support!

T.R.I.B.E Teachers

SHS Boys Track
SHS Boys had a great performance at 
sectionals tonight at Tuscola! As a team 
we finished in 5th out of 19 teams, and 
7 guys qualified for the IHSA State meet 
in 5 events!  Brett Bushue in Pole Vault 
and High Jump. Carter Addison in Pole 
Vault. Cody Browne in Long Jump. And 
the team of Kaden Guest, Kyle Corkill, 
Paul Bates, and Aian Fryman in both the 
4x100 and 4x200 relays! Great job boys!  
Full meet results



8th grade members of NEHS were tasked with 
choosing a project that promoted literacy 
within our community.  Claire Kursell chose to 
write and illustrate a picture book to donate to 
a kindergarten classroom. Here is a sneak peak 
of her incredible book Learn the Alphabet with 
Misty the Mouse!

SMS NEHS

SMS Breakfast Of Champions
Sullivan Middle School held its 4th Quarter 
Breakfast of Champions. Congratulations 
to the following students for their accom-
plishments:
Aubree Martinez
Raelyn Bond
Drayden Watkins
Asher Hendry
Aliegh Lowe
Jillian Woods
Torreon Phillips
Kristina Ross
Boddie Collins

SMS State Track



Senior Spot Light 

Hali Mirocha
Hali participated in Volleyball for 4 years, Student 
Council for 4 years and served as Sergeant of Arms, 
NHS for 3 years, NEHS for 3 years, Art Club for 3 years, 
and Spanish Club for 3 years. 
After graduation Hali plans to attend Lake Land College 
to pursue a career in Physical Therapy. Congratulations Hali!

 Jalexis Barrett
Jalexis has participated in Track for 4 years, Book Club for 4 years, Vol-
leyball for 2 years, FCCLA for 2 years, and Spanish Club for 2 years. 
Jalexis plans to attend Southern Illinois University at Carbondale and 
study Criminology. Congratulations Jalexis!

 Sofia Nuzzo
Sofia has participated in Football Cheer for 4 years and served as Cap-
tain, Track and Field for 4 years and served as Captain as well as cur-
rent pole vault record holder, Student Council for 4 years and served as 
Vice President, NHS for 3 years, NEHS for 3 years, FCCLA for 2 years, 
FCA for 2 years, Show Choir for 1 year and Volleyball for 1 year. 
After graduation Sofia plans to attend Lake Land College to pursue 
Nursing or Dental Hygiene. Congratulations Sofia!



Senior Spot Light 

Taylor Sims 
Taylor participated in Singers for 1 year and cheerleading 
for 1 year. After graduation Taylor plans to attend Lake 
Land College to pursue Nursing.  Congratulations Taylor!

Cheyenne Fleshner
Cheyenne participated in Future Educators for 2 years, Prom 
Committee for 1 year and Art Club for 1 year. After Graduation 
Cheyenne plans to attend Eastern Illinois University to major in 
Elementary Education. Congratulations Cheyenne!

 Cami Denton
Cami plans to attend Lake Land College after graduation. 
Congratulations Cami!



Senior Spot Light 

Callie Hernandez
Callie has participated in Tech Club for 3 years and Book 
Club for 3 years. After graduation Callie plans to travel 
the world. Congratulations Callie!

Madison Taylor
Madison participated in Marching Band for 4 years, Art Club for 3 years, and 
Jazz Band for 1 year.
After Graduation Madison plans to attend Lake Land College to study Art. Con-
gratulations Madison!

Natalee Hunter
Natalee participated in Mirror Images for 4 years and served as Student 
Director, Yearbook for 2 years, and New Generation for 1 year. 
After graduation Natalee plans to attend the Art Institute of Chicago to ma-
jor in film and theater studies. Congratulations Natalee!



Senior Spot Light 

Cole TurnBaugh
Cole participated in Track for 2 years, Cross Country for 2 years, and 
Student Council for 1 year. 
After graduation Cole plans to pursue body piercing and tattoo artist 
through an apprenticeship. Congratulations Cole!

Sierra Guynn
Sierra has participated in Singers for 1 year and New Generation for 1 
year. Sierra plans to obtain her CNA and study Psychology. Congratula-
tions Sierra!

 Kadden Abbott
Kadden participated in Singers for 1 year. After graduation 
he plans to work for Metro Communications and attend 
Lake Land College. Congratulations Kadden!



Social Media Connections

www.facebook.com/SullivanCUSD300
www.facebook.com/sullivanredskinsathletics

https://twitter.com/RedskinsAD

https://www.instagram.com/sullivancusd300/

https://www.youtube.com/SullivanSchool300
www.sullivan.k12.il.us

Upcoming Dates

SCHOOLS OUT FOR SUMMER!

Thank you to SHS Junior Dirk Lane for his hard work on the eNewsletter!

Employment Opportunity


